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Greetings,        April 2018 

Michael, our friend from A World Aware, spent time at The Fold twice this month helping 
in regards to our school.  It is difficult to teach in this culture where memorizing seems 
like learning but Michael’s project is to help learners use information stored in their brain 
to dream and set goals that are achievable. Michael is also helping us to develop the 
operational policies for the school and working with the teachers to show them how to 
better help the children. He’s also engaging the older children in a class called Biblical 
Principles of Living.  Our aim is to help our children become forever learners in an 
environment that gives them every opportunity. 

 
 

Our friend Sonya has arrived, and was immediately pulled 
into the school. We had an issue with the absence of one 
of our teachers, and Sonya graciously agreed to help out 
as she could. She is spending time with the smaller 
children and working with their reading skills. She’s also 
making it possible for the younger children to have more 
computer time. She has been a huge blessing. She’ll be 
with us for 3 months, departing on 7 July. 

Dawid had an appointment this month at the hospital and received very good news. 
He’s down to one small bandage and is now allowed to take a bath and swim. All of his 
finger and arm joints are responding to therapy and he has made very good progress. 
He also doesn’t have to go back to the hospital for a month. 

We were a bit late in celebrating our end-of-school year celebration, which should have 
been the first week of December. With bad weather and health issues, we finally got 
around to having it this month. The kids played and snacked the whole day, and had 
huge sausage rolls for lunch. The weekend after Easter, the children also had an outing 
to Fellowship Alliance South Africa (FASA). The children have been going there for a few 



	

	

years now. They had a fun day of vacation bible school, games, water slide and lots of 
food and snacks. They always have a good time with FASA. We had our monthly birthday 
party for our April birthdays. Mapaseka (7), Shamba (9) and Mama Mapula. 
 

 

We will arrive in Tulsa on 26 
April and hit the ground 
running as usual. We will be 
visiting a different church every 
Sunday. Please keep these 
dates on your calendar if you 
are interested in attending:    
17 May El Chico, 101st & Elm, 
732 West New Orleans, 
Broken Arrow 4pm until 
closing, 4pm-6pm is free 
queso, tea will be served all 
evening at no charge, please 
tell the greeter you are there 

for the fund raiser. 
3 June Cedar Ridge Christian Church, lunch at 12 noon. 4010 W. New Orleans in Broken 
Arrow. We will be telling everyone about what has been going on the last 2 ½ years and 
showing pictures. If you are not a member of CRCC and want to attend, please go to this 
link and reserve a place for the lunch no later than 27 May so they have a head count for 
the food preparation. https://crcc.wufoo.com/forms/prince-ministry-lunch/	
 

Prayer requests:  Micky’s cancer treatment. More funding for The Fold since the 
exchange rate has shifted from being in our favor. Short and long-term volunteers, 
additional missionaries to meet current needs at The Fold, especially teachers.   Long 
term funding for our school.  God’s favor for the long-term future of The Fold. 
              
Praises: Dawid’s care from the medical community and all the fund raising and prayer 
support.  Micky’s “serious” chemo done and less side effects with the other chemo. All 
the visitors this month. Paul and Micky get to see family and supporters soon. 
 
God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 


